
Performed where it all started

tigard community 
friends church
15800 SW Hall Blvd., Tigard, OR 97224

saturday, dec. 3, 2022
7:00 pm

Join pianist/composer David Nevue 
on Saturday, Dec. 3rd at 7:00 pm for his “30 Years at 
the Piano” Anniversary concert at Tigard Community 
Friends Church, 15800 SW Hall Blvd. in Tigard, OR.

In December 1992, David performed his first solo piano 
concert at Tigard Friends to promote the release of his 
debut album, The Tower. Now, thirty years later, David 
celebrates his accomplished career by performing a 
concert at this same venue... and on the same piano!

At this unique, one-time concert event, David will take 
the audience on a musical journey through thirty years 
of his compositions, playing and sharing stories about 
the songs that mattered most and had the biggest impact 
on his career and musical direction.

Nevue, considered by many an “icon” in the contemporary 
piano scene, has released seventeen albums of his original 
works and arrangements, including his latest, In the 
Soft Light of Grace, which debuted at #1 on iTunes and 
Amazon for his genre and made it into the Top 5 on the 
Billboard music charts!

A MUSICAL JOURNEY THROUGH 30 YEARS AT THE PIANO

The concert is a benefit for the TCFC FoodShare Pantry. 
There is a suggested donation of $20 at the door. 

Bring your friends and family and enjoy a wonderful 
evening of piano music and storytelling and support a 
great cause!

REGISTER HERE

David 
Nevue

30th 
A N N I V E R S A R Y  C O N C E R T

LISTEN TO DAVID’S MUSIC ON:

www.davidnevue.comApple Music


